Witton Church Walk CE Primary School Church Walk, off Chester Way, Northwich, Cheshire, CW9 5QQ

Tel: 01606 288128



'Where Every Door is Opened and Every Gift Unlocked'

Head teacher: Mrs K Magiera

E-mail: head@wittonwalk.cheshire.sch.uk

13th October 2017

Dear Families,

We are currently reviewing our homework policy and we would like to hear your views on our current policy. I have attached our current policy and we would like your views.

Please may I ask you to read the attached policy and write three positives and one idea you would like to see or an idea you would like to recommend.

Three positives about homework or the policy –

1.

2.

3.

Our/My idea or recommendation would be -

Please hand these in to the office by Friday 20th October so I am able to collate and use this consultation to update our current Homework policy. I would like to thank you in advance for your replies and I look forward to reading your suggestions.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Kathryn Magiera **Head Teacher**













